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Office of Sustainability and Innovation 

GET TO KNOW THE SUSTAINABLE ENERGY UTILITY: Ann Arborites voted to authorize 
creation of the Ann Arbor Sustainable Energy Utility. Over the next 18 months the staff will be 
working to set up the infrastructure, governance systems, bylaws, and policies that will support 
the new utility to ensure its successful launch. To stay up to date with work unfolding regarding 
the SEU, to sign up for the SEU waitlist, or to learn about upcoming public engagement events, 

please see: www.a2gov.org/a2seu. 
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